SUPPLEMENTAL INFORMATION STATEMENT

March 30, 2023

Eyecity.com, Inc.
5230 Land of Lakes Blvd, Suite 431
Land of Lakes, FL 34639

Change in Shell Status

Eyecity.com, Inc (the “Company” or “ICTY"") was considered
a shell prior to August 25, 2022.

On August 25, 2022, the Company reported a new business
venture through OTCMarkets news service and the impending
change of shell status for the closing of the third quarter.

With the change of business and new joint venture, the
Company no longer considers itself a shell.

Following this, the Company then changed its Shell Company
status in its September 30, 2022 Quarterly filing, which was
filed on November 10, 2022 with OTCMarkets. (However,
this change has not yet been reflected on OTCMarket’s
company page for ICTY).

Since the change in shell status and the announcement of the
new business, the Company has acquired assets in excess of
$1,000,000 to compliment its new business venture. These
events confirm that Company is not a shell under the SEC’s
definition of such and we request that OTCMarkets reflect
such change as was initiated in 2022.

Yours faithfully,
%/%S%

By: Bradley Wilson
Its: CEO



